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The Association for the Healthcare Environment Announces 2016 Board Officers  
 
The Association for the Healthcare Environment (AHE) has announced Gary Dolan, CHESP as 

AHE board president and Pam Toppel, CHESP, T-CHEST as president-elect.  Dolan is the 

director of environmental services at the Village of Penn State in State College, PA and Toppel 

is the director of environmental services at OSF Saint James – John W Albrecht Medical Center in 
Pontiac, IL 
 

Dolan and Toppel will serve 2 year terms beginning January 1, 2016.  
 
For more information contact AHE directly at 312.422.3860 or  ahe@aha.org. 

 
### 

 

About AHE 

The Association for the Healthcare Environment (AHE) is a personal membership group of the 

American Hospital Association. AHE is the professional organization of choice for professionals 

responsible for caring for the patient and resident care environment across all care settings; 

including hospitals, long term care, continuing care retirement communities and ambulatory 

care. AHE shapes professional practice, advances and promotes the profession and promotes 

awareness for over 2,000 professionals working to ensure a clean and safe healthcare 

environment and equality outcomes.  www.ahe.org  
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